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Hon Jay Weatherill mp
Premier of South Australia

Ms Belinda Clarkson
4 Felicia Rise
DIAMOND CREEK VIC 3089

Dear Ms Clarkson

The Hon Jay Weatherill MP, Premier of South Australia has asked me to thank
you for sending him a copy of your letter of 2 November 2014 to the Hon Tony
Abbott MP, Prime Minister, about information on bushfire statistics.

The Premier appreciates receiving a copy of your correspondence.

Yours sincerely

Premier’s Correspondence Unit
Office of the Premier

7 November 2014
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